From: Lamb, Deborah L SPL [mailto:Deborah.L.Lamb@usace.army.mil]

Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 1:29 PM

To: Muriel Kotin

Cc: Moreno, Alfonso V SPL

Subject: RE: Sepulveda Basin Vegetative Management Plan (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Thanks Muriel for your comments.

The overall intent is to comply with Corps' policy regarding the Dam
structural integrity and improve the safety of the area by eliminating

hiding places for lewd activity and homeless camps, and reduce crime in the
area by making the area more visible to LAPD patrolling the area. This is
going to be at least a five year process and nothing is going to be

implemented quickly due to funding resources and labor resources. Corps'
policy directs us towards a sustainable and viable "landscape" to meet the
threat of future climate change. This is going to be an on-going learning
process as we move forward with more and more financial constraints on what
we can do.

Please address all further correspondence directly and only to Mr Al
Moreno, who is the Project Manager for Sepulveda Basin.

Thank you, Debbie
Deborah Lamb
Landscape Architect
CA RLA#3115

USACE-SPL-PD-RL
POBox 532711



